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Places for children of 
key workers 

The link for the form to request places in school for 
the weeks beginning the 1st and 8th of February will 
be sent this Monday at 8am and will close at 8pm. 

Please can you consider very carefully whether you 
need a place in school. If you are working from home 
or there is someone who can care for your child, then 

we ask that you do not take a space. We are very 
close to, or at, capacity in all of our bubbles. To 

increase the size, puts all of our community, pupils, 
parents and teachers, at greater risk. 

If you could reduce the numbers of days your child is 
in school, this would also help us greatly. 

We know how hard it is to home educate but we are 
to used only if you have no alternative. Thank you to 

everyone who has supported us in this. 

 

DATA FOR REMOTE 
LEARNING: 

We have a small number of sim cards 

which can be used to enable 30GB of 

free data to access remote learning. 

If this would help you,                                    

please contact the office. 

 

It’s hard to believe that we have come to the end of the 3rd week of this half 

term. We have been utterly amazed by the hard work and dedication of all of 

our children in accessing their lessons, whether at school or at home. It has 

been a challenging time for everyone but your support has been invaluable. 

We do not underestimate the difficulties that you may be facing and we are 

here to help in any way we can. Please do not hesitate to contact us. 

Keep safe and God Bless 

 

We are so proud 
T 
 

online learning: 

wow!! 
We have been so impressed by the number of 

children who have accessed work on Google 

Classroom (Y1 – Y6) and Tapestry in EYFS. 

We love seeing what has been done and seeing 

all those faces on our Google Meets is a joy. 

The work posted online is the same as that 

which is being taught in school so it is important 

that if possible, these are the activities that are 

completed. 

Please encourage your children to complete 

work to the best of their ability. Check 

timetables on Google Classroom or Tapestry to 

see how long they should be spending on a 

task.  

Don’t forget to watch our virtual assembly to see 

and hear about some of the amazing learning. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Phone calls 

Our staff are working really hard to stay in touch will 

all of our families. I’m sure you appreciate how time 

consuming this is. To help us, could you please 

contact the office if a message is left on your 

voicemail. 

We have a duty of care to ensure everyone is well 

and learning, so will continue to ring or where 

necessary visit.  

 

Website 

www.ehchull.org 
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exciting evEnt Coming up 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Reminder: 
If you find that work gets a little too challenging, 

STOP! 

Play a game, go for a walk, bake a cake, watch a 

film, read a book, have a dance or nap. As we all 

find our way through these unpredictable times, 

looking after the work is indeed important, but 

looking after ourselves and our families is even 

more important. Be kind to yourselves! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

first holy 
communion: 

If there are any children in year 3 or 

above who would like to make their 

First Holy Communion this year, 

please contact Fr William at Our 

Lady of Lourdes and St Peter 

Chanel for further information. 

chanelparishhull@gmail.com 

 

Find us on Facebook 

and Twitter 

Find us on 

Facebook and 

Twitter 

Raising funds to support 
our online learning. 

 

Children in school have been decorating pots. 
They will be available for parents to buy for the 

incredible price of just £1.  

More information to follow. 

 

 

We can’t wait to see 
you all again soon. 

 


